
On behalf of the Purdue University?s Depar tment of Food Science, it is our great pleasure to invite you to 
the f irst GSA Global Millets Expo which will be held at Purdue University on April 11-12, 2025. We are 
looking forward to your attendance to present or showcase your products!

Throughout the two-day expo, you will have the oppor tunity to engage with keynote speakers who will 
share insights into the advantages of using millet in global food systems as well as the use of millet as a 
functional ingredient. The expo will feature an exhibition where many can showcase their products and 
share impor tant information about millet?s applications in food and agriculture. This event is designed to 
foster collaboration and promote millet as a key player in building resilient and sustainable food systems 
worldwide.

We truly look forward to welcoming you to Purdue University for this new event. We will discuss the role 
millet will play in the coming decades in our food chain and economies. 

Thank you so much for your interest in the GSA Global Millets Expo. We are excited to have you join us 
here at Purdue University in spring 2025!  

Sincerely, 

 

Senay Simsek, Ph.D.
Professor and Head
Dean?s Chair in Food Science
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